
From: christina.chavera@yahoo.com
To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] hospital on rockton
Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 8:21:54 PM

I am upset about my doctor's moving from Rockton to across town. Now, with higher gas
price we must travel to visit my doctor. When located on Rockton I could time my drive to ten
mins which includes parking and walking into the building. I knew where the new building
was being built and Rockford gave money for it to be built it would be bad. The flood wasn't
that bad. I would attend infusions in the Cancer center during the repairs. There was so much
empty space on 3rd floor that Cancer center was move up there. It was nice yet, strange that it
wasn't normally use. When the immediate care center closed truly hurt. The west wide needs
medical care at the Rockton Location.
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